

11551 Valley View Road • Sagamore Hills, Ohio 44067-1099 Office: 330.467.0900 • Fax: 330.655.7899 MySagamoreHills.com

June 21, 2023

## Dear Resident:

On Monday, June 26, 2023, Sagamore Hills will begin to put two new culvert pipes on Wood Hollow Road and one new culvert pipe on Sandy Hill Drive. This will be a major inconvenience that will take a week. You may have to access your home from either Sandy Hill or Wood Hollow Road because certain sections of each road will be closed during the installation of the culvert pipe.

On Thursday, June 22, 2023, orange stakes will be placed where the contractor will be cutting the road. Once this work is finished, the final coat of asphalt should be applied by July 13, 2023. This time line is subject to change based on the weather. Please look at the Sagamore Hills web page for further updates. (www.mysagamorehills.com)

We appreciate your patience.

On Behalf of the Board of Sagamore Hills Township Trustees.

Sincerely,

Paul Schweikert Trustee